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Dear Parents, 

 

Collection for Southampton Hospital 

Many thanks for the generous contributions. The total raised was £2217 which was amazing. 

Representatives from the hospital came on Friday to receive the cheque and noted the families 

who had raised significant amounts of money. Thank you to everyone who sent in donations. 

 

Staffing News 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Oakley back to school and some of you will have already seen 

her in your child’s class. She is now working three days a week in different classes. 

We say goodbye to Mrs Davison, teaching assistant in Year 4, at the end of this week as she 

moves on to other areas of work. We wish her luck for the future. 

 

Class photos – Thursday 12th May 

Class photos take place next week. Please ensure that your child is neatly dressed in school 

uniform with long hair neatly tied up. Please make sure that your child has their school jumper 

or cardigan on that day as these always look better in the pictures. 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or worries regarding your child please do not hesitate to contact the 

class teacher in the first instance or myself or Mrs Gordon. 

Yours sincerely 

  

         
Mrs. M. Daley 

Headteacher 


